


 
 

will be administrators of the calendar going forward. Additions to the planning calendar can be submitted to 

Bailey Stenger and Alyssa Radue. 

 

Budget and Spending Update: Assistant Vice Chancellor for Finance, Heather Hanna, provided a 

comprehensive update on the university budget vs. actuals. (See attached PDF.) She presented analysis of the 

general fund, tuition income details from the past three years, the operating budget for FY23, OCHE 

performance funding, and an update on the reserve balance. 

 

Campus Store Update: Vice Chancellor for Administration and Finance, Leslie Weldon, provided an update on 

the transition of the campus store. On October 23rd, the store will open under the management of Barnes and 

Noble College. The store will continue to provide textbook services for faculty and students, and plans to roll 

ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ άCƛǊǎǘ 5ŀȅ /ƻƳǇƭŜǘŜέ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Ŧŀƭƭ ǎŜƳŜǎǘŜǊ ƻŦ нлнпΦ 

 

‘Jacket Giving Day: MSUB Foundation and Alumni CEO, Krista Montague, and Assistant Athletic Director for 

Advancement, bƛŎƪ {ŎƘƳƛŘǘ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛƻǊƛǘƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƛƳŜƭƛƴŜ ŦƻǊ ΨWŀŎƪŜǘ DƛǾƛƴƎ 5ŀȅΦ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ 

can be submitted beginning on October 23rd.  

 

Scholarships and Financial Aid Update: Vice Chancellor for Student Access and Success Kim 

Hayworth 



 
 

Academic Recruitment Policy (second reading)/ Administrative Recruitment Policy (second reading): Policy 

drafts were discussed and 


